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Wastewater Treatment Facility Progress Update
In 2014, City Council voted to consolidate the current two waste water treatment facilities into one new facility at 
the current Hill-n-Park wastewater treatment site.  Significant advantages to building one plant and consolidating 
include; getting the treatment facility out of the floodplain, ability to accommodate needed capacity and increased 
efficiency in operating just one facility. While no changes in wastewater rates are proposed for 2016 at this time, 
extensive analysis of the cost of the new plant and necessary increases in wastewater rates are being considered 
and will likely be proposed mid-year. The City will continue to keep you informed of the progress of the project 
and changes in rates moving forward.

Some important highlights of progress to date include:
• Design for the lift station and force main are at approximately 

80% completion

• Design for the treatment plant are at 60% completion

• The City is continuing to work closely with the Colorado 
Department of Public Health and Environment to ensure that 
all state requirements are being met

• Easements for the forced main are being finalized

• The loan application has been submitted to the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment

• All funding options are being considered

The rendering for the Administration Building is shared here. As progress on this important infrastructure 
project advances, we will keep the community informed.
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